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Between 22 and 24 February 2019, at least 200 families were displaced from Murzuq to Al Qatrun as the security 

situation became increasingly tense in Murzuq and surrounding areas over the past week. Reportedly, IDP families 

are staying with relatives and host families. 

 

Reported priority needs of the displaced families include medical supplies, particularly for chronic diseases such as 

diabetes, as well as food and non-food Items (blankets, mattresses, clothes, hygiene kits, and diapers). 

 

Alqatrun also reported to receive an estimated 182 migrants per day transiting or arriving from Nigeria.  
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